
President's Message - March 2018 

 

I hope you are all enjoying the fun spring weather and that your studio activities are going well.   
 

Please try and attend the March BAMTA presentation Wednesday at 10am.  Patricia Kershaw will 
present for a second time this year, with the topic of "Tips and Tools, Manipulatives to 
Devices."  She has presented this topic at state convention and it's sure to be an asset to your 
studio.  I love getting new ideas from these monthly presentations.   
 

Also, check out Achievement Day if you haven't participated in it before.  It's a valuable asset to your 
studio and gets your students involved in several musical activities.  If you are participating, the 
registration deadline is coming up on April 9th. All the information is found on the BAMTA website 
- http://bamta.org/?page_id=125. 
 

See you Wednesday, and have a wonderful upcoming spring break. 
 

Liz Nelson 

BAMTA President 
 

 
 
 
Achievement Day 

Our annual Achievement Day is on Saturday, May 12th, 2018 at CU's music building. It is a 
motivating event for many students, where they can play solo pieces, and do other activities such as 
theory test, sight-reading, scales and arpeggios, music-related art projects, etc. If you are 
considering entering students, please visit our website. All the information and registration form, and 
other related materials are posted there. Please know that the deadline to register students is April 
9th. All registration form and payment must received, not postmarked, by this date.  If you have 
questions, please feel free to ask me.  
Harumi Shiraishi, chair 
My e-mail: etude42day@gmail.com 

My cell" 3030517-7280 
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